

Ruskin Road, Banbury, OX16 9HY Telephone: 01295 251451 Email: office@wykhampark-aspirations.org Web: wykhampark-aspirations.org

Miss Sylvia Thomas – Principal of Banbury Aspirations Campus

14th July 2021

Dear Parents/ Carers

We are really looking forward to seeing our Y11 students back again and to share this important day with them. Therefore, we wanted to keep you informed of our plans for summer results day. Obviously, in the current circumstances it will be a little different than it might have been but we are determined that this will be a celebratory day.

The students can collect their results at 10.30 am on Thursday August 12th - GCSE results day.

Student will be directed to a station outside reception and these will have been identified alphabetically. A - D, E - K, L - R, S - Z or for Futures Institute students Ms Plank will be outside the dance studio.

They will be given their results in an envelope and a destinations form to complete which we must have before they leave the site.

Should your child wish to appeal the grades that they have been assessed as achieving, then appeals forms will be available online and from the exams officer on the day. There is a limited appeal process, and this is based on if there was an error in the way the academy followed or applied its procedure for determining your teacher assessed grade, if the academy did not make a reasonable judgement when deciding which evidence to use to determine your teacher assessed grade or if the academy did not make a reasonable judgement about your grade based on the evidence gathered. Appeals need to be submitted by 17th September 2021. There is the opportunity to resit subjects in the Autumn should students wish to. In this case please speak with the exams officer about resits.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to get in touch.

Yours sincerely

Jan Hetherington Vice Principal





